Good evening Ramily,

This is Mr. Puryear with your weekly announcements.

This is National School Breakfast Week.

This week our students will take their last Math interim assessment on Thursday, March 13. Please communicate with your students the importance of doing their best on each assessment.

One group of our 8th graders will attend the Civil Rights museum on Wednesday, March 12. Permission slips were due by Friday. If you still need to turn in a permission slip, please call the school and ask to speak to Ms. Martin, our 8th grade AP.

We are working hard to prepare our students for the EOG's at the end of the school year. We will offer 4 days of Saturday Academy this spring on the following dates: April 5, April 12, April 26 and May 3. We will be selecting students that could benefit from the extra tutoring, and you will be receiving a letter in the upcoming weeks.

Baseball will have their final tryouts on Monday and Tuesday of this week.

Please continue to follow us on Facebook, X @negmsr, and now on Instagram @nems_rams. Our March Newsletter is attached to the email.

Let's continue to do the right things, such as dress in dress code daily and keep all phones put up during instructional time. We are Capable of "NE" thing at Northeast and let's have a great week Rams!


Attachments:
 March_Newsletter.pdf (7.3 MB)
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